Greetings and Happy Memorial Day!

June is around the corner and so are our end of the year *Celebrations!

This week and more...

We begin the week on Tuesday...Not Monday...Not a Pizza day!

Tuesday, May 30th: Pre-K / Nursery Field day!

Wednesday, May 31st: Bake Sale

Thursday, June 1st: 1/2 day, Last School Mass celebrated by our Kindergarten students

Friday, June 2nd: Last day for 8th grade

Be sure to order your "Tiny Saint" for your Tiny Saint! - See attached

Looking ahead:

Wednesday, June 7th - 7:00PM - Awards night for our 8th graders (we need 7th Grade parent help) Please reach out to me and let me know if you are available

Thursday, June 8th - Last Day and celebration for Nursery

Friday, June 9th - Last Day & Celebration for Pre-K 7:00PM 8th Grade Graduation - Choir to sing

Monday, June 12th - Last day & Celebration for Kindergarten

Wednesday, June 14th - Flag Day - D3 Red, White and Blue day!

Monday, June 19th - School Closed

Tuesday, June 20th - Last day and 1/2 day for grades 1 - 7 - 11:15 Dismissal - Recognition Assembly 8:45 - HFC

Wednesday, June 21st End of the year BBQ and carnival

Some notes of Information, Gratitude, Tuition and fees:

Our Walk-A-Thon fundraising proved to be successful! Final numbers are not in yet, however please know those funds are earmarked for our Faith Formation Program! Religion books will be

purchased with the funds along with other materials for our Religion classes. Donations can still be sent in!

Our Commitment to Service is coming to a close as the end of the school year approaches. At Back to School Night, in the Summer mailing Packet, and on our web site, we explain our Commitment to Service Program. All parents are expected to volunteer for 30 hours or pay \$300. Please record your volunteer hours from this year using this link: <a href="http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/vOCJN52VysjsDzhi6uJffQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRmVIPvP0THaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9oTmVPQnpFQXRrQUhIMkUyOGRCajNBfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSbVRiUWVQMFFqYUhSMGNITTZMeTItYjNKdGN5NW5iR1V2ZGxWamVWSjVOVTVDZVdSbFVrMWFhRGhYQjNOamFHOXZiRzFDQ21Sbm5vQnNaTzM2UW9GU0UyeG5jbUY2YVc5elpVQm5iV0ZwYkM1amlyMVlCQUFBQUFFflcHc2Nob29sbUIKZHRvIHVkVaVY9FIXc2dydW53YWxkOTM1NkBzdGVhcy5jb21YBAAAAAE~

Those who do not complete the required hours are asked to submit their payments to the finance office by May 31st. If you completed 30 hours, your balance is zero. If you were unable to complete your hours, please send a check for \$300. For partial hours the payment includes a fee of \$10 per hour for hours not completed. Thank you in advance to ALL our SEAS volunteers and those of you sending in your payments.

The Commitment to Service Program was put in place to help us meet our \$100,000 SPIRIT Fundraising goal! We are almost there! - Thank you!!!! BRAVO and Thank you to our SPIRIT Coordinators, Kristen and Chris Campione! - Thank you to all our Volunteers! We appreciate YOU! About 50% of parents volunteered, many of you giving above and beyond the 30 hours or required on box of Candy! We noticed and WE APPRECIATE YOU!!!!!

*All Tuition and fees were due by May 1st. All past due bills have been sent out. Please be sure to settle your tuition and Commitment to service fees in order to participate in year end celebrations, moving up ceremonies and graduations.

Next year's Tuition plan is attached! - Thank you for continuing to choose Catholic Education! As our cost of living rises so does our Tuition, but Thankfully next year our teachers will be receiving a well deserved raise for all their hard work and dedication! Please help me in Thanking them and letting them know they are appreciated! Drop them a note, a card, a text an email, a FB or Instagram post ...anything, just let them know you appreciate them!

SEAS Teachers & Staff...We LOVE YOU and APPRECIATE YOU! Take a SEAS wear day tomorrow if you read this!

TRUST IN GOD, Self, Others and SEAS!

Peace, Blessings & Gratitude, Ms. Graziose